
July 11, 2012 Regular Meeting 

Regular Meeting of the Garfield Town Board 
Wednesday, July 11, 2012 
5:30 p.m. 
Garfield Town Hall  
 
Chairman Steve Dickinsen called the July board meeting to order 
Wednesday, July 11, 2012 at 5:40 p.m., full board present. Meeting notice 
verified. Also in attendance were Karen Thayer, Don Brasda, and Dave Gran. 
 
Ardy Robertson read the minutes of the June 13, 2012 meeting. Motion by 
Bob Rindahl, seconded by Lamoine Hanson, to approve minutes as read. 
Motion carried. 
 
Treasurer’s report of income and expenses for June, 2012 was presented by 
Lori Prudlick. Motion to approve treasurer’s report made by Hanson, 
seconded by Rindahl. Motion carried. 
 
Reconciliation Report: Motion to approve reconciliation report made by 
Hanson, seconded by Rindahl. Motion carried. 
 
Bills were presented for payment. Motion by Rindahl, seconded by Hanson, 
to approve payment of bills. Motion carried.  
 
Election – we received the ADA report from the Government Accountability 
Board and there are several small items we need to fix to make the town 
hall handicapped accessible. Clerk will oversee the updating items before the 
next election and make the required report to the GAB by August 3rd. 
 
Correspondence – We received a letter from the Department of Revenue 
regarding licensing food serving establishments within the township. Clerk to 
call to get clarification. 
 
Roads – We had to have our new tractor mower repaired recently. 
 
Frac Sand Mining – Two local residents have approached the town chairman 
with intentions to start frac sand mining operations within the township. 
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There are several steps for them to take before these come to fruition. At 
least one of these people has been refused at the county level, but intends 
to appeal. The board does not need to take any action until an actual 
application has been received. 
 
Building Permit – Motion to approve building permit application of Chris 
Wegener made by Hanson, seconded by Rindahl. Motion carried. 
 
Operator’s License applications were received from Trails’ End for Kerry Tyler, 
Randall Swett, Don Burghardt, Amy Allard, and Karen Stensen. Also received 
were operator’s license applications for Levis Lodge for Jamie Livingston 
Krszjzaniek, Tamara Knuth, Joshua Pettis, and Ashley Jochum. Motion by 
Hanson and seconded by Rindahl to approve. Motion carried.  
 
Next meeting – will be held on Wednesday, August 8, 2012, at 5:30 p.m.  
 
Motion to adjourn made by Hanson, seconded by Rindahl. Motion carried. 
 
Ardy Robertson, Clerk 

 


